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Corrigendum

With reference to an advertisement uploaded on the NIMR website on 01.01.2019 regarding Walk-in-Interview for the post of Data Entry Operator under the project entitled “Vulnerability Assessment and adaptation measures towards potential    impacts of climate change on malaria in hot spots of India”, the date of Walk-in-Interview has been postponed to 28.01.2019 from 27.01.2019. Further age limit is 28 years and other conditions remain the same.
                                                                               

Administrative Officer 



